THIS IS A DECISION PAPER:

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Teresa Morgan, Superintendent
DATE:
May 16, 2018



SUBJECT:
Request for approval of funding for the amount of $100,000 (Title II money) to fund a local internship program for new teachers to the profession.  The state legislative session did not fund the Kentucky Teacher Internship Program (KTIP) program for the next two years.

DISCUSSION:

Due to the lack of funding by the state budget for the Kentucky Teacher Internship Program there is no processes in place to support, teach and coach our new teachers to the profession.  The Education Profession Standards Board recommends that each local district develop a plan for supporting these new teachers.  They have made all current materials available for local school districts to use during this two year time period.  By approving this decision paper HCS will still be able to provide the same quality of support minus the university input for each of our interns.  
RECOMMENDATION:

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the funding of our local KTIP program for 2018-19.
RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the funding of our local KTIP program for 2018-19.
